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Sports News! 
 

Children from Burpham were invited to take part in a Dodge Ball Tournament held at Merrow 

Junior School.  Nine children from Years Three and Four took part, playing seven aside for each game. 

They played a total of seven games against various schools from across Guildford, winning three and 

losing four. The final total for us being 28 points, coming in 5th place. The Children played really well, 

cheering each other on and perservered even when they had a few knocks. They should all be super 

proud of their performance, well done team! 

 

School Defibrillator 
 

A reminder that we have a defibrillator in school.  It is situated inside the school foyer above the 
purple chairs!  The defibrillator can be used for children or adults (there are separate pad packs) and 
can be used by anyone in the community. Please note that the defibrillator will only be available 
during school hours.  There is also a defibrillator outside the Aldi store on London Road, which is 
available 24 hours a day.  Let’s hope we will never need to use them!       
 

   

 

 



 

Olympic Times Tables Challenge 
 

Well done to everyone who took part in January’s Olympic Times Tables Challenge.  
Congratulations to the following children:  
 

                                   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The next Olympic Times Tables Challenge will take place on Thursday 29th February. 

 

 

Class Pages 
 

The Year 6 children (and staff!) all thoroughly enjoyed World War 2 Day. We learnt so much! We 

examined lots of artefacts, including uniforms, gas masks and weapons, and the children were able to 

have a go at code-breaking, stretcher-running, bomb defusal and understanding Morse code. We even 

had the opportunity to dance to a cockney classic - 'The Lambeth Walk'. 

Thank you, Portals to the Past! 

 

Olympian Bronze Silver   Gold 
Olivia Ellis (Y3) 
Harry Manley (Y3)  
Florence Mison (Y3) 
Amelie Parker (Y3) 
Oliver Rzezniczak (Y3) 
Phoebe Bosley (Y4) 
Zara Jones (Y4) 
Belle Leung (Y5) 
Nevaeh Oremo (Y5) 

Phoebe Ellery (Y3) 
Bertie Haimes (Y4) 
Lula Harrington (Y4) 
Hudson Rowan (Y4) 
Thomas Watts-Burrows (Y5) 

Xander Smee (Y3) 
Amelia Fang (Y4) 

  Ava Jarvis (Y5) 
  Joshua Livingstone (Y5) 

    



 

 

In Science this term Year 4 have been exploring States of Matter. We have investigated solids, liquids 
and gases. We built our own solid structures. We carried out an investigation to find out which liquid 
poured the fastest and which was the slowest. We had to make sure we were testing scientifically. 
When our results were a bit surprising we had to check to make sure our test had been fair and that 
we were measuring the time accurately. We had great fun exploring strange non-newtonian liquids 
that didn’t behave like a liquid all of the time. We had a go at making a lava lamp. Some of us had a go 
at making them at home as well. 
 

                     



 

 

     

 

          

 

 

 

 



 

 

          



 

                                                       

       

             

 

 

            

   

            

                                                 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


